
 

 

 
 
 
 
Circular 024-2018 

24 October 2018 
 

Dear Residents, 

ERECTION OF ADDITIONAL HOARDING 

As a result of the construction project underway, there is a requirement for additional space for the 

construction operations. The only suitable place for this to be installed is in front of the Lifestyle Centre, 

adjacent to the construction site. 

This will not interfere with traffic flow in front of the Lifestyle Centre. We request your understanding for 

any inconvenience this may cause. Since the erection of the hoarding, the existing traffic flow around the 

Lifestyle Centre it is more important than ever that our speed restriction is observed and to be aware of 

on-coming traffic.  

During the construction period we will again pay special attention to security. An additional security 

guard has been placed within the construction area. 

We request your patience during site establishment. 

Kind regards 

 

Roy Martin 

Village Manager 
 

 


